
 
 
  
 
 
4 April 2025 
 
Dear Families 
 
Ref: St George’s Hall Visit – St George’s Day Celebrations 
 
We are delighted to inform you that students will be visiting St George’s Hall on St George’s 
Day as part of the city-wide celebrations. The trip will take place on Wednesday, 23 April 
2025 from 9:30 – 11:00 am. 
 
During the visit, students will enjoy a theatre performance of the St George & the Dragon story, 
performed by the Altered Scale Theatre Company.  
 
Following this, they will have an introduction to the Willis organ in the Great Hall, concluding 
with a short recital by Liverpool City Organist, Professor Ian Tracey. 
 
This exciting opportunity will allow students to engage with history, drama, and music in a 
unique and immersive way. 
 
Important Information: 

• Date: Wednesday, 23 April 2025 
• Time: 9:30 – 11:00 AM 
• Uniform: Full formal school uniform must be worn 
• Lunch: Students will return to school in time for lunch, so no packed lunch is required 
• Cost: There is no cost for this trip 

 
We look forward to a wonderful and enriching experience. If you have any questions, please 
contact me using email below. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Laura Cartwright 
Assistant Headteacher – Primary Department 
primary@abbotsleaschool.co.uk  
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